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October 20, 2022 

City of St. Paul 
City Clerk 
P.O. Box 901 
St. Paul Island, Alaska 99660 
 
SUBJECT:  Veteran’s Day Donations 
 

Aang (Greetings): 
Alqutaltxin (How are you)? Veteran’s Day is less than a month away and the Veteran’s Committee is in full 
swing in planning our annual dinner to Honor our veterans and a loved one. The Aleut Community of St. Paul 
Island-Tribal Government, Department of Community Safety and Peace is reaching out to local entities to 
help support the Veteran’s Day dinner. The event will be held on Friday, November 11, 2022, from 5:00 pm 
– 6:30 pm at the Tribal Lounge. To make this a wonderfully enjoyable dinner for our Veteran’s and their 
guests we are requesting donations from local entities. 
 
We are requesting from City of St. Paul donations of: table decorations, flowers, table 
clothes, etc.  
 
Your support for this annual event would be greatly appreciated by everyone involved. 
Thank you for considering our request. If you have any questions or need additional 
information, please feel free to contact me, Jo Auginaush at 907-257-2641 or by email at 
jlauginaush@aleut.com. We are asking that the donations be made no later than November 
7, 2022, so we will have sufficient time to prepare for this annual event. 
 
Qa}aalaku{… Thanks,                                                           
 
Jo L. Auginaush 
Community Case Manager 
 


